November 2 Lacrosse Booster Meeting
Greeting and recap from Mark Luhring.
Update from Coach Reiter – unable to attend
	Sent message about having indoor space for winter practice
Lacrosse Apparel Store – Michelle Johnson – store is open until the 8th, second will be launched in February
Eight items in this order and probably eight in the next
Volunteers-  
Spring Registration – December 1 – there will be a link to shooter shirt – Before Christmas shooter shirt deadline – mainly for the incoming freshmen players
Winter Indoor Practices – Coach Mike has rented Wednesday evenings December through February at Prairie Athletic Club in Sun Prairie
Students are responsible for their own transportation 
Steve Johnson is doing the game schedule is already complete, working to complete JV – hopes to have by end of November
New Board Positions –Need a new president and vice president – Mark made the appeal to the freshmen parents in attendance – something to think about 
February parent/player meeting is going to be on the 1st
[bookmark: _GoBack]Computer, screen, and 4 tables and six or 8 chairs needed – I need to call Jen to reserve 6:00 registration, 6:30 meeting  - emailed Jen
